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APPOINTMENT OF BELOIT CITY CLERK

Beloit, Wisconsin (April 24, 2015) – Larry Arft, Beloit City Manager, is pleased to

announce the selection of Lori Stottler as Beloit’s next City Clerk. Mr. Arft noted that after the

City had gone through an extensive recruitment and selection process, Ms. Stottler was by far the

best qualified candidate.

Lori currently serves as the County Clerk for Rock County, WI. She has been in this

position since January 2008. She is completing her B.S. degree in Communication and Business

Administration from University of Wisconsin – Milwaukee Collaborative Degree Program and

has an Associate Degree in Accounting from North Hennepin Community College. Lori is a

Certified Election Registration Administrator (CERA) and a Wisconsin Certified Public

Manager. She is currently Secretary for the Wisconsin County Constitutional Officers (WCCO),

member of the Wisconsin Election Assistance Commission and was Past Webmaster and

Legislative Chair for the Wisconsin County Clerks Association. Lori will begin her duties with

the City on June 1, 2015.
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